
 

Dear Nursing Student Faculty: 

 

Welcome to Beaumont Hospital, Troy!  We hope our affiliation will be a positive one and 

provide the needed clinical learning experience for your students. We make every attempt to 

place you and your students in the atmosphere most suitable for the level of learning you 

request; however there may be times that particular units requested are unavailable. 

Occasionally, the number of clinical placements and their learning requirements necessitate 

that we have more than one group of students rotating through in a given week. If this 

impedes your clinical experience please contact me and we will attempt to adjust your 

placement. 

 

Please contact the Nursing Education and Research Department at (248) 964-8140 or 

nursingstudents@beaumont.edu if we can be of assistance to you. Our office is located on 

the Ground floor in the Moceri Learning Center. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Donna Wright, MSN, RN, CMSRN, NPDS-BC 

Clinical Placement Coordinator 

Nursing Education and Research 

Beaumont Hospital, Troy                                                                                                          

Email: donna.wright@beaumont.org                                                                                

Phone: 248-964-3197 
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